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Queens 
OFFICE OF THE UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR 

STUDENT AWARDS 

Dr Alfred & Dr Isabel Bader 

c/o Judith Brown 

Office of Advancement 

Summerhill Building 74 Union Street 
Queen’s University Queen’s University 

Kingston, Ontario, Canada k7L 3N6 

Gordon Hall, Room 225 

Tel 613 533-2216 

Fax 613 533-6409 
March 6, 2015 awards@queensu.ca 

www.queensu.ca /studentawards 

Dear Drs Bader: 

I am pleased to inform you of the recipient(s) of the Bader International Study Centre Award for the 

2014-15 academic year. 

Degree Program 
Shan Hong Bachelor of Arts (Hons.) 

Janet Mwamba Bachelor of Arts (Hons.) 

An opportunity to incorporate an international experience as part of a student’s studies can help to 

broaden their viewpoint, both academically and culturally, and may open up new and unexpected 

opportunities that can extend long after graduation. 

Your generous support of this award assists Queen’s students by covering the additional costs associated 

with international study. Consequently your gift is an integral component the student assistance the 

University disburses as we continue to expand the options for all our students to become leaders and 

global citizens. 

Please note, the recipient’s personal information listed above is considered private and confidential. 

Public dissemination of this information requires specific consent from the recipient. Requests to obtain 

recipient’s consent to release their personal information can be directed to Judy Wilson, Donor Relations, 

by phone at 613-5336-6000 x. 78204 or via email at judy.wilson @ queensu.ca. 

On behalf of Queen’s University I want to thank you for assisting our students as they pursue their 

academic goals. 

Sincere regards, 

sane ee 

Teresa Alm 

Associate University Registrar 

(Student Awards) 

Established by Alfred Bader and awarded on the basis of academic merit and financial need to student(s) 

for study at the Bader International Study Centre. 





Dr Alfred & Dr Isabel Bader OFFICE OF THE UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR 

: STUDENT AWARDS 
c/o Judith Brown 
Office of Advancement Gordon Hall, Room 225 

Summerhill Building 7 eR eC 
Queen’s University Queen's University 

Kingston, Ontario, Canada k7L 3N6 

Tel 613 533-2216 

Fax 613 533-6409 

awards@queensu.ca 

February ZOU: www.queensu.ca/studentawards 

Dear Drs Bader, 

I am pleased to inform you of the 2014-15 recipient(s) of The Isabel Bader Award for Costume in 
Drama: 

Kendra Pierroz Bachelor of Arts (Hons.) 

Stephanie Brown Bachelor of Arts (Hons.) 

Tara Wink Bachelor of Arts (Hons.) 

Please note, the recipient’s personal information listed above is considered private and 

confidential. Public dissemination of this information requires specific consent from the 
recipient. Requests to obtain recipient’s consent to release their personal information can be 

directed to the General Bursary Team by phone at 613-533-6000 x. 71661 or email at 

bursary @ queensu.ca. 

Students come to Queen’s to be inspired, learn and develop into leaders who will turn their 
initiative into results. Gifts from individual donors and collectively from classes provide 

opportunities for the brightest, most qualified students to attend and remain at Queen’s regardless 

of their personal financial circumstances. 

On behalf of Queen’s University I want to thank you for assisting our students as they pursue 

their academic goals and benefit from the many opportunities that are part of the Queen’s 

experience. 

Yoursysincerely, 

q 

Teresa Alm 
Associate University Registrar 

(Student Awards) 

Ml CTACLUCES TRAJOTS, THCGLALS, HUTMOTS, CFE TURE & OC of Ry 3 ish 1.) 157; 





Queens 
Dr Alfred & Dr Isabel Bader OFFICE OF THE UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR 

: STUDENT AWARDS 
c/o Judith Brown 
Office of Advancement Gordon Hall, Room 225 

Summerhill Building pon ie 
Queen’s University Queens University 

Kingston, Ontario, Canada k7L 3N6 

Tel 613 533-2216 

Fax 613 533-6409 

awards@queensu.ca 

February 17, 2015 www.queensu.ca/studentawards 

Dear Drs Bader, 

I am pleased to inform you of the 2014-15 recipient(s) of The Herbert and Stella Overton Award 

in Music: 

Stephen Krasna Bachelor of Music 

Please note, the recipient’s personal information listed above is considered private and 

confidential. Public dissemination of this information requires specific consent from the 
recipient. Requests to obtain recipient’s consent to release their personal information can be 

directed to the General Bursary Team by phone at 613-533-6000 x. 71661 or email at 

bursary @ queensu.ca. 

Students come to Queen’s to be inspired, learn and develop into leaders who will turn their 
initiative into results. Gifts from individual donors and collectively from classes provide 

opportunities for the brightest, most qualified students to attend and remain at Queen’s regardless 

of their personal financial circumstances. 

On behalf of Queen’s University I want to thank you for assisting our students as they pursue 
their academic goals and benefit from the many opportunities that are part of the Queen’s 

experience. 

Yours sincerely, 

Teresa Alm 

Associate University Registrar 

(Student Awards) 




